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Ambition 

Belonging 

Courage 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
 

 
 

Quadkids athletics – The Weald School – 
Monday 19th May 2025 - 3.30-5.15pm. 

 

 
 

 
Your child has been selected to represent the school in the above event. Pupils from our 

school will be competing with pupils from other schools in the area. 
 

The event starts at 3.30pm and is expected to finish by 5.15pm. Your child will be escorted 
down to The Weald School by staff. Please could you indicate on the form whether you will be 

collecting your children from The Weald School (leisure centre entrance) or if they are 
walking home on their own. 

  
Please also ensure your child has: 

 
 

● PE Kit 
● Track suit (or jogging bottoms and warm top)  

● An extra drink 
 
 

Please complete the permission and medical form here: 
 

https://forms.gle/6u4xWXvtpkLDtjnw6 
 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss R Brown 
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